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Office of the PresidentJune 14, 2019 

Dr. Belle Wheelan 
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 
Commission on Colleges 
1866 Southern Lane 
Decatur, GA 30033 

Dear Dr. Wheelan : 

Please be advised that Lanier Technical College plans to offer a new technical certificate of 
credit program -Substation Engineering Technician - at our main campus in Hall County, 
beginning fall 2019. 

The site was approved by the Commission in fall 2018 and opened for operations in January 
2019. The Substation Engineering Technician TCC program is to be offered within our Electrical 
Utilities Technology department. The new TCC program consists of76.5% existing curriculum 
and 23.5% new coursework . Thus this is not, in our view, a substantive change. 

Please respond with a letter indicating the Commission's judgment regarding Lanier Technical 
College offering this program expansion. 

Should you have any questions, please contact our Accreditation Liaison, Dr. Joanne Tolleson, at 
jtoUeso@laniertech.edu or (678) 341-6640. 

Sincerely, 

D~y@if~ 
President 

km 

c: Dr. Joanne Tolleson 
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